
From: Alex Smith
To: Sager, John E - DNR; Endsley, Erin A - DNR
Cc: Karl Beaster
Subject: RE: Superior Terminal release - Field Booster 25
Date: Monday, September 15, 2014 11:54:51

John and Erin,
 
A brief update on the Field Booster 25 release at the Superior Terminal. Also residual product in
the soil was been excavated. Ditches have been restored and riprap will be placed throughout to
further reduce stormwater velocities. This should happen in the next week or so, since a project is
coming through the same area. There is still a faint bathtub ring around the first containment pond
that did not remove with either pressure or steam washing. I believe Operations is planning on
excavating the stained sod. All contaminated soil and water has been disposed of at approved
facilities. Finally, I will submit a technical memo along with a closure request shortly. Please let me
know if you have any questions in the meantime.
 
Thanks,
 
Alex Smith
Environmental Analyst, LP US Environment Operations

ENBRIDGE 
TEL: 715-398-4795 | FAX: 832-325-5511
1320 Grand Avenue, Superior, WI 54880
www.enbridgeUS.com  

Integrity. Safety. Respect.

 
 
From: Sager, John E - DNR [mailto:John.Sager@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 10:32 AM
To: Karl Beaster
Subject: RE: Superior Terminal release - Field Booster 25
 
Thank you Karl.  Erin filled me in on the details from her visit.  Please call me when you get a
chance.  No rush.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Phone: (715) 392-7822
John.sager@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Karl Beaster [mailto:Karl.Beaster@enbridge.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 11:35
To: Sager, John E - DNR
Cc: Endsley, Erin A - DNR
Subject: Superior Terminal release - Field Booster 25
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John,
If you haven’t heard already, Enbridge experienced a release of crude oil at the Superior
Terminal this morning.  Current volume out reported is 105 gallons from Field Booster 25. 
I’ve attached a site map for your reference.  We have implemented response actions and
External Notification to the NRC has been completed #1092634.  The oil migrated due to
the heavy rains to a nearby containment pond.  Sheen made it past the first pond to a
secondary containment pond.  Boom has been deployed on the Nemadji River as a
precautionary measure but no trace of sheen has been observed on the river.
 
I’ll give you a call to fill you in on the details.
Thanks,
Karl
 
Karl F. Beaster, PG
Sr. Environmental Analyst,  LP Environment 

ENBRIDGE 
TEL:  715-398-4754 | CELL:  715-718-1040 
1320 Grand Ave,  Superior, WI  54880
www.enbridgeUS.com

Integrity.  Safety. Respect.

 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * IMPORTANT NOTICE* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
* * * * * * *
Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the transmittal, the information
contained in this email message is CONFIDENTIAL information intended for the use of the
individual or entity named herein. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or
the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender using the
above contact information or by return email and delete this message and any copies from your
computer system. Thank you.
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communication in error, please immediately notify the sender using the above contact information or by
return email and delete this message and any copies from your computer system. Thank you.
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